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I Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

We hope all is well. School is going great. The
students are settling in well. Polishing the Pulpit was
a blessing for all of us. We got to hear some great
speakers and fantastic lessons.

Since February Sherry and I have been trying to
find us a house closer to our children but not far from
the school. We have finally accomplished that task
and on September 6™ we will move in to our new
house. Our new address will be 127 Oak Drive,
Unicoi Tn. 37692. Unicoi is a small community just
outside Elizabethton. It will be very convenient for
us, only 20 minutes from our children and about 30
minutes from the school depending on traffic. We are
not leaving the school, I am still working with the
school of preaching, just moving our home location.

Ema is doing well, she has started her junior year
of high school. She is also starting to think about
college, possibly attending Freed Hardeman when
she graduates but she still has a little time.

We want to say thank you for all that you do in
supporting our work here at the Tri Cities School of
Preaching. You are a great blessing to us and an
answer to many prayers. May God continue to bless
you and once again thank you for your support.

In his Service
Jeff Johnson




